
Please join us at this month's GAC meeting for our

Enrichment Fair
Come visit with representatives from various

organizations as they showcase their

Enrichment Programs
Summer Programs

After-School Programs

for Gifted, Creative, & Talented Students​
Wednesday, February 27th, 2019, 6:30 - 8:30 pm.

Hosted in the media center at Plantation High School
6901 NW 16th Street, Plantation, FL 33313

All are welcome.

The Broward Gifted Advisory Council is a group of parents, volunteers, and
educators focused on providing quality gifted education and opportunities for
Broward County's gifted children. We also facilitate two-way communication
between parents and the Broward County School District.

STAY UP TO DATE WITH THE BROWARD GAC: Join our email list by texting
browardgac to the (phone) number 22828. Attend our monthly meetings.
Contact GAC Chair, Ms. Veronica Newmeyer, at 954-865-8614 or
BrowardCountyGAC@gmail.com. Visit BrowardGAC on Facebook, Twitter,
and our website BrowardGiftedAdvisory.zohosites.com.


